
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TWP FOOD SERVICES 
118 Chapel Heights Road 

Sewell, NJ 08080 
856-582-4010 

 
REMOTE SCHEDULING MEAL DISTRIBUTION  

 
 
The District will be doing all remote learning the week of November 23rd-25th.  We will again be giving 
out meals at the following schools only:  Bells, Hurffville, TJ, Whitman, BHMS, CRMS from 
11:00 am to 1:00 pm. You can pick up your meals near the kitchen door, located towards the back of 
the building. 
 
Cohorts A, C, and D – Pick up meals on Monday, November 23rd for Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday 
of that week. 
 
Cohort B – Pick up meals on Wednesday, November 25th for Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday of the 
following week.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call our department at the number listed above.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


